
UNF's College of Computing, Engineering & 
Construction seeks a strategic leader to serve as 
the next RF-SMART and Morales Family Director 
of the School of Computing. 
The School of Computing is one of three units that 
comprise CCEC and the Director reports to the 
Dean of CCEC.
WittKieffer is assisting UNF in this search. 
To apply, submit a nomination, or inquire, please 
email: UNFComputingDirector@wittkieffer.com.

For more information, please visit: 
https://apptrkr.com/5664079

The priority deadline is November 4, 2024.

RF-SMART and Morales 
Family Director of the 
School of Computing


